
  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

April 15, 2019 

 

Oxford Media Policy Summer Institute 

 

Dear Simona Veleva,  

 

I am very pleased to invite you to participate in the Oxford Media Policy Summer Institute, to be held from 

August 5- August 17, 2019 at the University of Oxford. The Oxford Media Policy Summer Institute brings 

together a wide range of participants from around the world to discuss important trends in technology, 

international politics and development and its influence on media policy.  

 

It is expected that you will arrive to the United Kingdom by August 5, 2019, and will depart following the 

conclusion of the program. Your accommodation will be provided at Pembroke College. You are expected to 

cover the costs of the institute (1,800 GBP), your housing for the two weeks at Pembroke College (74 GBP per 

night), as well as your living expenses for the duration of the program.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to Oxford in August. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Nicole Stremlau 

The Programme in Comparative Media Law and Policy 

The Centre for Socio-Legal Studies 

Manor Road, Oxford  OX1 3UQ 

Email: nicole.stremlau@csls.ox.ac.uk 

Telephone: +44 1865 (2) 71069 

Fax: +44 1865 284253 

Programme in Comparative Media Law and Policy 
Centre for Socio-Legal Studies 

University of Oxford 
Manor Road 

Oxford OX1 3UQ 
 

Telephone:  01865 284252 
Facsimile:   01865 284253 

http://pcmlp.socleg.ox.ac.uk 


